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TOWN OF BYRON
FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN

Legal Notice

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 8:00 p.m. on January 7, 2020, at the Town of 
Byron Town Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, Wisconsin, the Town of Byron Zoning 
Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on a proposed special use permit for a quarry 
operation by Buechel Stone Corporation.  The proposed quarry operation will be located on 
the eastern side of State Road 175 just north of the Hamilton Road and State Road 175 
intersection. The site address is N4399 State Road 175. The proposal is to quarry 
approximately 5 acres of land.

The hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to attend. 
Members of the Town Board may also be present at the hearing for information gathering 
purposes but will not be taking action on the subject matter.

Dated this 24th day of December, 2019.

TOWN OF BYRON

Mary Laudolff, Town Clerk


